
 

 

6 January, 2025 
 
Lucy Freeman 
Love Your Sister Foundation 
11 Third St 
WARRANDYTE VIC 3113 
 

 
Dear Lucy, 
 
Thank you once again for Love Your Sister’s ongoing support of Garvan’s cancer 
research and of Professor David Thomas’ and Dr Mandy Ballinger’s MoST / CaSP 
program. Please accept our sincere appreciation for your gifts of $1,982,857 received in 
December. I am pleased to attach multiple receipts for these gifts. 
 
Your commitment to medical research is instrumental in enabling our world-class 
researchers to achieve life-changing impacts for the many thousands of people globally 
affected by diseases, both rare and common.  
 
On behalf of all of those who benefit from your generosity, thank you for your continued 
support and advocacy. If you have any questions or would like additional information, 
please do not hesitate to contact myself or Brad Timms on (02) 9295 8112 or email 
b.timms@garvan.org.au 
 
With sincere gratitude and best wishes, 

 
Mara-Jean Tilley 
Director of the Garvan Research Foundation 
 


